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CLASSICAL ACADEMY

Dear Addenbrooke Community,

| want to share some important information regarding your students' lunch arrangements for the
upcoming fall semester. As part of the Governor's initiative, all Colorado students will now be
receiving free lunch.

Due to Addenbrooke's proximity to John F. Kennedy High School, Denver Public Schools have
graciously extended their services to provide daily lunch for all of our students. You will be
receiving more detailed information in the coming weeks regarding this arrangement and its
implementation.

Moreover, | am excited to share an opportunity for community members to actively support our
Addenbrooke students by working at our school and serving lunch to them daily. As part of this
program, you will receive training from the Denver Public School (DPS) system and be paid for
your service by DPS.

To learn more about this position and apply for it, please refer to the attached flier and scan the
QR code provided. If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do
not hesitate to contact me at rnetzer@addenbrooke.org. | am here to assist you and provide any
necessary support.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and | look forward to your active participation in
providing the best possible school environment for our Addenbrooke students.

With kind regards,

Ric Netzer

Executive Director

Addenbrooke Classical Academy

“Educating the mind without educating the heart is not education at all.” Aristotle



